
 

 

14th November 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

As you know our Christmas Fayre is fast approaching on Thursday 30th November 2017. 

 

We are in great need of the following donations, which can be brought into school any 

time before Thursday 30th November. 

 

 Bottles – must be new and unopened, anything from shampoo to wine 

 Bottle bags / gift bags/any style or design 

 Chocolate bars – large or small 

 Toys, in good condition  

 Books in good condition 

 Any items suitable for a Raffle prize, eg unwanted gifts, candles 

 Cakes/buns/biscuits for a cake stall – NOT needed until the morning of 

Thursday 30th November.  

 

If anyone would be willing to help either with the setting up of the Fayre or running a 

stall, please contact the school office or complete and return the slip below. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Claire Wilson 

Friends of Russell Hall  

 

 

I would like to help at the Christmas Fayre.  Please give details of when you are available  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name:   ____________________________ 

 

Contact number: ______________________   Child’s name:  ___________________ 

 

 

 

   


